
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent 
 
As of January, we will no longer have Carol Wilson with us. She is taking on a new role at the 
Advisory Teaching Service. While this is an exciting career move for Carol, it is clearly represents a 
big change for the school. Carol has been with us for many years - we are losing a much loved and 
respected colleague. 
 
Over the last years Carol's expertise in all things SEND has been invaluable both for us in school and 
for yourselves. I would like to offer you my reassurance that we are welcoming another experienced 
SENCO from another of our DGAT schools, Amy Kingscote to lead our SEND. Two members of staff 
in school- Mrs Wilcox and Mrs Dawkes - are also stepping up to be -in-house assistant 
SENCO's.  This will mean that you will be supported by a whole team for SEND. 
 
Please get in touch if you would like to discuss this further. Carol has been working alongside our new 
SENCO, Amy, for several weeks now so a full handover has taken place. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr. Moss 

 


